
Celebrate
A  U . S .  M I L I T A R Y  H E R O !

Unique Baby Shop is partnering with Operation

Gratitude to allow kids to celebrate every Holiday

with a U.S. Service Member.  With so many heroes

unable to celebrate with their family, we've decided

to start "Celebrate a Hero" where we will send

Holiday messages from kids to troops overseas to

make their Holidays more special.  

 

These letters will take a few months to reach the

troops so we must have the Halloween drawings in by 

August 1st. 
 

Please mail completed Halloween messages to:

Unique Baby Shop

5453 NW 24th St, ste 3

Margate, FL 33067



To encourage participation in this

special project, Unique Baby Shop

will submit each drawing into a

raffle to win a FREE Halloween

outfit from our site!

 
Follow us on Facebook to get

more information and find out if

your drawing is a winner!

www.Facebook.com/shopUBfam



Thank You, Hero!
Because of brave soldiers like you, I have the freedom 
to be                            for Halloween this year. 

Here is drawing of what my costume will look like...

A little bit about me: 
My First Name is  and I am    years old.
I live in          and when I grow up I want
to be a                                          

. HAPPY HALLOWEEN!
.


